HATCH VALLEY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

BOARD OF EDUCATION

P.O. Box 790 ¢ Hatch, NM 87937
Phone: (575) 267-8200 ¢ Fax No: (575) 267-8202

NOTICE OF QUORUM

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Hatch Valley
Public Schools’ Board of Education may be present at the NMSBA
2024 Board Institute in Santa Fe, NM on February 1-3, 2024,

Dated at Hatch, New Mexico, January 29, 2024
/s/ Richard Marquez, President

Board of Education

Hatch Valley Public Schools




